Jenna Leifso

From: CNSC.Info.CCSN@canada.ca
Sent: March-12-20 4:11 PM
To: CNSC.Info.CCSN@canada.ca
Subject: Pandemic preparedness

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

As the Canadian nuclear regulator, we put the safety of the public and the environment first. During the current COVID-19 pandemic, the CNSC is monitoring the situation at all nuclear facilities to ensure that the safety of the public and the environment is protected.

Nuclear operators, as CNSC licensees, are required to develop and implement a business continuity plan to ensure their facilities continue to operate safely at all times, including during a pandemic. Business continuity plans address how to deal with possible labour disruptions while maintaining key staffing positions. These plans can be activated during any interruption of normal operation, and include ways to ensure safe facility operation, even during widespread absenteeism.

As a regulator, the CNSC also has a business continuity plan to ensure our strong and effective regulatory oversight. We remain actively engaged with licensees during the COVID-19 pandemic, and will continue to provide updates on the safety of nuclear facilities as required.

For more information on COVID-19, visit the Government of Canada website: www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html

For all the latest CNSC news, visit CNSC's homepage at http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/

Follow the CNSC on Twitter: http://twitter.com/CNSC CCSN

Subscribe to the CNSC's YouTube channels: http://www.youtube.com/cnscccsn

Follow the CNSC on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/CanadianNuclearSafetyCommission

Follow the CNSC on LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/cnsc-ccsn/life

If you experience any difficulties in accessing the CNSC website, please send an email to cnsc.info.ccsn@canada.ca

To unsubscribe, send an email to cnsc.info.ccsn@canada.ca